
 
 
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Announces That Chun “Tracy” Liu  
Has Joined the Firm’s Allendale Office 

 
 Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 
is pleased to announce that Chun (Tracy) Liu has joined the 
firm’s Allendale office.  Ms. Liu has been a licensed real estate 
agent for the past three years.  
 
 Tracy Liu was a pediatrician in China and came to the 
United States in 1990. She settled in Bergen County and worked 
hard to pursue her American dream. Her husband is an 
anesthesiologist and both her and her husband live in Mahwah 
and have two children. While attending the Mahwah school 
system, her children are also learning about their Chinese 

traditions by attending the Bergen Chinese School in Paramus.   
 

Tracy has enjoyed helping her clients pursue their own American dream by 
finding the home that makes that dream part of their reality.  She looks forward to 
assisting her new clients at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Allendale. Tracy Liu can be 
reached at (201) 825-0500 ext. 40. 


